Oaks Primary Academy

Oak Tree Avenue, Maidstone, Kent ME15 9AX

Tel: 01622 755960

Email: contactus@oaksprimaryacademy.org.uk **Website**: www.oaksprimaryacademy.org.uk

Principal: Mrs Jane Tipple

Executive Principal: Mrs Debbie Biggenden



19th April 2017

Dear parents/carers,

Information Session for Year 1 Parents

We would like to invite you to an Information Session on Monday 24th April from 3:15pm to 3:45pm in the Cooking Zone regarding the Phonics Screening Checks.

The Phonics Screening Check is meant to show how well your child can use the phonics skills they have learned up to the end of Year 1, and to identify students who need extra phonics support. The Department for Education defines the checks as "short, light-touch assessments" that take about four to nine minutes to complete.

The session will cover information regarding the check, how you can help your child prepare, as well as an opportunity to meet Ms Gale-Hasleham, the Year 1 teacher.

If you are able to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to the class teacher or the office.



Name of parent/carer